
Note to File: 

Since the original amount of DDF available was greatly reduced but Leadership suggested 
that we keep the originally submitted Grant Applications, the total amount that our club 
could contribute also had to be reduced. 

See cancelled Checks to Corazon for a total of $3750 for the 11th Annual Housebuild of 
which $328 came from revised (reduced)  DDF Funds. 


